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No Dogs 

Just a gentle reminder that dogs are not allowed 
in the playground in the mornings when 

dropping off children.  
 

 

 

 
 
Dates:  
Year 4 assembly: Friday, 20th May 
Sports day: Thursday, 26th May 
Year 3 Assembly: Friday, 27th May 
Half term: Monday, 30th May to Friday, 3rd June 
SATs Week: Monday, 9th June-Thursday, 13th June 
 

Welcome back! 
We hope that families had a happy Easter that you all had an enjoyable break. It has been great to 
reopen our playground to parents and carers.  We have lots of exciting events coming up this summer, 
please look out for more dates for this term. 

 

 
Swimming in the Summer Term. 

The last swimming day for Year four 4 a will be 
on the 26th May. As this is sports day, the last 

day will be on Thursday 19th May.  
Year 6 will begin swimming lesson at Tiller Road 
after the May half term, on Thursday, 9th June. 

Year 5 will continue swimming at the same time. 

 

 
Doodle Learning 

Doodle is a fantastic resource and has 
contributed enormously to the children’s 

progress in school. Please encourage your child 
to log into Doodle daily to access engaging 
activities and to maintain their daily streak. 

 

 
Dragon’s Den 

St Edmund’s would like to congratulate Year 5 on winning second place in the Dragon’s Den, what an 
achievement! Year five showcased their business ideas to the children during their class assembly and 

all their ideas were impressive! Well done Year 5! 
 

http://www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk/
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